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15 November 2021 
 

Dear Lady Paton, 
 
Thank you for recent letter updating the Committee on the anticipated timescales of 
your likely work on tenement property and common repairs.  
 
The Committee noted that the envisaged timetable of your work would see a report 
being submitted by Spring 2026. While tenement maintenance is clearly not part of the 
Committee’s remit, it would be interested to learn of the process you would hope to 
follow when taking forward such a project and the timescales you would normally 
attach to each step. I would be grateful for a response by Monday 6 December 2021. 
I would anticipate that the Committee will likely wish to forward your note to the Local 
Government, Housing and Planning Committee for its interest. 
 
Finally, the Committee looks forward to visiting the Commission’s offices and meeting 
you and the Commissioners once the public health situation allows such an event. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Stuart McMillan MSP 
Convener of the Delegated Powers and Law Reform Committee 
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